
 

August 23, 2019 
 

Corporate Update 
 

The Government of Puerto Rico Approves and Adopts the Initial Priority Projects 
within Opportunity Zones List 
 

On August 19, 2019, the Committee of Priority Projects in Opportunity Zones (the 
“Committee”) issued Resolution 19-01. Pursuant to Resolution 19-01, the 
Committee approved and adopted the initial Priority Projects within the Puerto Rico 
Qualified Opportunity Zones, as designated by Act 60-2019, also known as the 
Incentives Code of Puerto Rico (the “Code”), and the United States Internal 
Revenue Code of 1986, as amended (the “U.S. Code”). Based on the foregoing, the 
Committee considers the following activities as Priority Projects: 
 

1. Development (acquisition of property and construction thereon and/or 
substantial improvement of existing property) of residential real property 
that is a Low-Income Housing Project (as defined in Section 42(g) of the 
U.S. Code or by the Puerto Rico Department of Housing) for sale and 
rent. 

 
2. Development (acquisition of property and construction thereon and/or 

substantial improvement of existing property) of residential and/or 
commercial real property for sale or rent. 

 
3. Development (acquisition of property and construction thereon and/or 

substantial improvement of existing property) of industrial real property 
for sale or rent. 

 
4. Substantial improvement of an existing commercial property for sale or 

rent.  
 

As provided under the Code and Resolution 19-01, the above-mentioned Priority 
Project list will be in effect until the Committee amends Resolution 19-01, but not 
less than 1 year. 
 
For ease of reference, copy of Resolution 19-01 can be accessed here. 
 
This communication is for information purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. This communication may be based on authorities 
that are subject to change and is not a substitute for professional advice or services.  You should consult a qualified professional advisor 
before taking any action based on the information herein.  This communication does not create an attorney-client relationship between 
Reichard & Escalera and the recipient. Unsubscribe. 

 

For more information on this 

Legal Update, please contact: 

Juan C. Méndez 
jcmendez@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8834 

 
Claudia G. Motta 
cmotta@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8830 
 
Fernando Ortiz 
fortiz@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8829 
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